
 

Year 2 Spring Term 2023 
 

Important days: 
Homework is given out on a Friday 
and must be returned on a Tuesday 

so it can be marked. 
All homework is set on the Google 

Classroom and it is to be completed 
in our red homework books. 

Reading books are changed every 
Monday and Thursday. Please ensure 
you sign your child’s reading record 
so that their book can be changed.  

Spellings will be given out on a 
Friday with a test the following 

Friday. 
For this half term, PE is on 

Wednesday and Friday.  
 

Dates for your diary:  
Our class assembly is on Thursday 

9th March 2023. 
 

Parent’s evening will be on 
Wednesday 29th March 2023. 

 

In Spring 1, our History topic 
is ‘London’s Burning’. We will be 

learning all about the Great 
Fire of London. 

 
In Spring 2, our Geography 
topic is called ‘Let’s Explore 
Africa’. We will be making 

comparisons between a city in 
Africa and Europe. 

 

English: This term our books are: 
 

      
We will be writing stories in role and 

writing our own diaries and 
descriptions.   

  

Happy New Year everyone and welcome back for the 
Spring Term! We have lots of new topics to learn 

about as well as exciting trips and visitors planned. 
Have a look at the different topics we will be 

studying! 
Please remember to read every day, it is incredibly 

important! 

This spring term in Art 
and DT, we will be 

studying sculpture and 
we will be cooking. 

 
We are sculptures: Kate 
Malone and Ladi Kwali 

(1925-1984)
 

We are cooks: 
Kapoor 

And c Raphael 

      
 

In Maths this term we will 
be looking at the four 
operations: addition, 

subtraction, multiplication 
and division. We will also 
look at the properties of 

shapes. We will be 
practising our 2, 5 and 10 

times tables! 

 

This term in Science we are 
learning about ‘Materials and 

their Uses’. We will be 
investigating the properties of 
lots of different materials and 

considering suitable purposes for 
them. 

Our topics for RE this term 
are: ‘The Good News’ and 
‘The Mass’. We will be 

learning about how Jesus 
turned sorrow into joy and 

the different parts of Mass. 

 


